

To: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members

Julie Brixie Roland Harmes Jamie Hiller James Kielbaso Yu Man Lee Margo Smith

Mark Stephens

From: Jon Mayes, Chair

Date: December 13, 2017

Re: December Land Preservation Board Meeting Canceled

The Land Preservation Advisory Board Meetings scheduled for Wednesday, December 13, 2017, has been canceled.

The next regular meeting of the Land Preservation Advisory Board is scheduled for **Wednesday, January 10, 2018** and will be held at the Meridian Township Service Center, at 6 pm, located in Nancy Moore Park, 2100 Gaylord Smith Court, Haslett, MI 48840.